
RedactedFrom:
Sent: 5/30/2013 1:55:22 PM

sunil.shori@cpuc.ca.gov (sunil.shori@cpuc.ca.gov)
Ramaiya, Shilpa R (/o=PG&E/ou=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=SRRd); Redacted

To:

Cc:
Redacted

Bcc:
Subject: FW: May 17th PG&E response to DRA

Sunil,

Attached is PG&E’s response to DRAs data request data May 3, 2013 regarding PG&E’s 
updated PSEP application. Please note that certain attachments to this response have been 
marked CONFIDENTIAL and are submitted pursuant to Section 5 S3 of the Public Utilities 
Code because they include employee names.

Redacte

From: Shori, Sunil fmailto:sunil.shori@cpuc.ca.qovl
Sent: Wednesday, May 29, 2013 12:13 PM
To: Ramaiya, Shilpa R
Cc: Cadenasso, Eugene
Subject: May 17th PG&E response to DRA

Shilpa,

What response related to QC/QA did PG&E submit to DRA on May 17th? Was it sent to all 
parties because I don’t believe I received it? In any event, could PG&E please provide a copy 
of that to me and Eugene (Energy Division).

Thanks, Shilpa.

SB GT&S 0475169
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Sunil

PG&ETs committed to protecting ,our customers' privacy. , , . , ,To learn more, please visit http://www.pge.com/about/compaiiv/pnvacy/customer/
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